



G12 - TEST 29

THE SECOND TERM TEST No 2

Part 2: Pronunciation

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. adequate B. career C. fascinating D. advertise
2. A. forest B. extinction C. pollutant D. diversity

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of the primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. litter B. protect C. global D. wildlife
4. A. evolution B. vulnerable C. algorithm D. automated
5. A. incredible B. potential C. apprentice D. resurrect

Part 3: Vocabulary and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. The better _____ you get, the more opportunities for a good job there will be.
A. educate B. education C. educated D. educative
2. Recently, a new vaccine against measles _____.
A. has been developed B. had been developed
C. had developed D. was developing
3. Giang has three months off for the summer holiday, so she wants to find a _____ job.
A. permanent B. temporary C. secure D. well-paid
4. The more cars we have in our city, the more we have to suffer from air _____.
A. pollute B. pollution C. polluted D. pollutant
5. If you had listened to my advice, you _____ into trouble now.
A. wouldn't be B. wouldn't have been
C. won't be D. hadn't be
6. Giant Pandas are considered one of the most _____ species.
A. endanger B. danger C. dangerous D. endangered
7. We are going to _____ next October, or else they will be expired.
A. get our passports renewed B. get to renew our passports
C. have had our passports renewed D. have our passports to renew
8. If there are aliens out there, do you think they are much more _____ advanced than we are?
A. technological B. technologically
C. technology D. technologies
9. After working at the same company for thirty years, my grandfather was looking forward to his _____.
A. wage B. pension C. charity D. allowance
10. The government is trying not to _____ the money they are spending on vocational training.
A. drop out of B. drop in on C. get on with D. cut down on

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct response to each of the following exchanges.

11. Hoa: "Do you know how this machine works?"

Nam: " _____ "

- A. It's very expensive.
- B. Will you call the mechanic tomorrow?
- C. Plug it in and push the green button.
- D. I think it's quite heavy.

12. Peter: "Sarah doesn't seem very happy at the moment. Does she find the course difficult?"

Mary: " _____ "

- A. No, the course is difficult.
- B. No, she's going to drop out.
- C. Yes, she's happy.
- D. Yes, I think she's going to drop out and get a job.

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following question.

13. I think my work is challenging because it involves both a sales function and a technique function.

- A. fascinating
- B. rewarding
- C. stimulating
- D. demanding

14. The working environment was so bad that Hoa eventually decided to hand in his notice.

- A. notify the boss
- B. apply for another job
- C. give up his job
- D. be given a better job

Part 4: Reading

Read the passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each question.

Can the Internet be bad for you?

Spending your free time on the Internet can be fun. You can chat, share photos with friends, and play online games. But some people are addicted to the Internet. They just can't turn it off.

Being online for many hours at a time does not mean you have a problem. The Internet is very useful. You can pay your bills, buy clothes, and read the news online. There are many good reasons to spend time online.

However, people with an Internet addiction are online too much. They don't spend time with their friends and family. Instead, they spend their time chatting with their Internet friends, people they have never met in real life. Some also play online games all day or night. Some people with Internet addictions even leave their jobs so they can spend even more time online!

People with Internet addictions don't just go online to shop, have fun, or do work. People who have this problem often go online because they want to escape the stress and problems in their lives. Many internet addicts stop caring about their real lives, and focus only on their online lives.

One way Internet addicts can get help is by using special software. This software controls how much time someone can spend online. It tells the computer to turn off the internet after a certain amount time. This helps people focus on real life. The software's goal is to teach people to use the Internet for good reasons and not just as an escape.

1. What is the main idea of the article?

- A. People should not spend time on the Internet.
- B. The Internet is very good for people.
- C. Spending too much time online is not good.
- D. Families should use the Internet together.

2. Which is NOT a problem for people with Internet addiction?

- A. They stop spending time with their family.
- B. They might lose their jobs.

- C. They learn to type very fast.
 - D. They stop caring about their real lives.
3. What does the article say about paying bills?
- A. It should be done online.
 - B. It is a useful way to use the Internet.
 - C. People with Internet addiction do not pay their bills.
 - D. People save money when they pay bills online.
4. What way of helping people stop their Internet addiction does the passage talk about?
- A. watching TV with friends
 - B. using special software
 - C. spending more hours at their office
 - D. getting a new job they really like
5. According to the passage, a person is most likely to become an Internet addict if _____
- A. their life is stressful and has problems
 - B. their job is boring
 - C. they enjoy typing
 - D. they have a lot of online friends

Part 5: Writing

Complete the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the given one.

1. She found English easier to learn than she had expected.
→ It wasn't _____ as she had expected.
2. We got some people to build our garage last year.
→ We had our _____.
3. "I'm sorry that I am late." he said
→ He apologized _____.
4. I thought she looked ill; however, I wasn't completely sure.
→ I thought _____.
5. "Have lunch with me," Mary said
→ Mary invited _____.